 Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from March 13, 2012
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:40 am

Present – John Meyering, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Jon Sieber, Bob Fuehr
Absent: Dan Butler

Minutes of February 14, 2011 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $4,402.44.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.
Membership report --
There are currently 30 members on the roster for the MBBA West. There are no new applications at this time. We still do not have all of last years members signed up. Waiting for the last checks to come in.
Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

March meeting will be some training from Sandler Training.
April meeting will be a joint meeting with the Metro chapter regarding security licensing with Shane Hanson presenting.
May meeting will be on lending with Wells Fargo, Lake Michigan Credit Union and Bank of Holland as possible presenters.
Future topics may include technology topics including contact management software, smart phones, and I pads. Other topic options are title insurance issues, lender panel, and environmental update.
Web site – Tiffany continues to work on some administrative issues such as e-mail schedules.
Allan Reider will work on getting monthly statistics to the board members.
Meeting adjourned at 12:37 .

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

